Downstream Development Authority of the Quapaw Tribe of Oklahoma Supplement to Minutes dated 5/29/18.

Email Poll

Roll Call: John Berrey, Chairman Present

Larry Ramsey, Secretary Present
Ranny McWatters, Treasurer Present
Marilyn Rogers, Member absent
Tamara Reeves, Member absent

An email poll was conducted on Thursday May 31, 2018. All,

All,

Two of our gold players, Tom and Shirley Coleman, have asked for a \$1000 donation to the Military History Center in Broken Arrow. It will be for the purchase of a mannequin head for a Native American display of Quapaw Tribal member Vicki Glass Jones.

We are developing a separate room in the Museum for a Native Americans in the Military display. I have a great display on the Choctaw Code Talkers of WWI and some other displays. I have talked to Vicki Glass Jones about a display featuring her as the first Native American woman to become a helicopter pilot in the Oklahoma National Guard. She is going to provide us some of her uniforms and I will feature the print by Enoch Kelly Haney featuring Vicki. http://www.okmhc.org/

The museum board is headed by a bronze player, Tom Mancino. Any questions please let me know.

Vote:

John Berrey Yes Ranny McWatters Yes Marilyn Rogers absent Larry Ramsey Yes

Tamara Reeves absent

3 yes, 0 no, 0 abstaining, 2 absent Motion Carries.